
Sports Day! 
Sports Day will be next Wednesday 28th June. 

Thank you to all our parents for being 
understanding and bearing with us in the hot 

weather.  
Although we had a lot of fun this week with the 

water activities, we can’t wait for Sports Day 
and can’t wait for you all to join us. 

Parents will be welcome from 1.30pm on the 
playing field at the back of the playground to 

support the children’s teams. 
Don’t forget, we also have a professional 

photographer coming in to take some action 
shots of the day, photos will be available for 

parents to buy.  
 

Parking and Road Safety 
As part of our Road Safety concerns for 

the area, we would like to draw your 
attention to the situation with regards 

to parking around the school. 
As you are aware, parking is normally 

scarce and many parents have taken to 
parking in local roads, unfortunately 

some residents have complained about 
the unsafe parking of some cars. 

Please remember it is illegal to park 
your car unsafely, a wide distance from 

the kerb or parking within 10 metres 
(32 feet) from a junction/corner. 

 

 

  

Artists of the Week! 
Daisy – Jujhar, Lacey E and 

Nafisah 
Primrose – Ella and Suehellen 

Daffodil – Ilyana and Sam 
Sunflower – Ellie, Brendon, 

Aswini and Lacie 

 
 School Pledge: ‘I pledge to do all that I can, so that we can all learn and be happy at school.’ 

 

Class Shield 
Winners: 

 

 

This Week In School… 
Year 3 – have had great fun on Wednesday with Water Fun Day! Especially Miss Couves and Miss 
Trainor! In English, they have been writing explanation texts all about the human body and its 
function. In Maths, they have been practising formal methods of addition and subtraction and 
applying them to problems. 
Year 4 – have had an amazing day for Water Fun Day too! Miss Bjorck and Miss Parveen 
thoroughly enjoyed getting the children with the water guns! In English, they have been writing 
fantastic playscripts for Jack and the Beanstalk and have done some work on multiplication and 
fractions in Maths. 
Year 5 – have started to write an information leaflet about mountains. They have researched 
them and spent time learning about how plates collide and how the millions of tears create 
ranges. 
Year 6 – have continued their amazing Go-Givers project, raising money and awareness of the 
charity First Touch. They are hoping to raise some money with today’s sponsored 
silence/sponsored run! The production gets better and better every time they practice! 

 

Whole School 

Attendance,  

Year so far… 

94.9% 

 

Sunflower 

19/20 

23rd June 2017 

Attendance and Lates this week… 
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Attendance 93% 91% 90% 84% 92% 100% 93% 95% 

Lates 5 7 6 2 6 4 0 5 

Well done Snowdrop- you showed real determination! 

! 

 

Brainiacs of the 

Week: 

Daisy 
Bradley and 
Alex 

Buttercup 
Jake and 
Joules 

Rose 
Thomas and 
Crystal 

Primrose 
Nicole and 
Rahul 

Daffodil 
Mahmoud 
and Eva 

Snowdrop 
Jesse and 
Ervin 

Foxglove Jake and Alfie 

Sunflower Ella and Sean 
 

House Point 
Winners: 
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Sports Class 

of the week 

Year 6! 

Don’t forget we are a nut 

free school as we have 

children who have 

allergies!  

(let’s leave them 

for the squirrels) 

 

Please 
remember 
to keep an 
eye out for 

nits this 
summer! 



Isn’t It Pretty! 
This is the wonderful lot from MARS who 

came in to help beautify our school! If you see 
them, be sure to thank them! 

 

Water Activity Day 

We may not have had sports day but on a day that was the hottest in June since the 70’s, 

we certainly found a novel way to keep cool… 

 

 

 
   

  

  

  

 

 

 

 

  

Date Event 

26
th

 Jun 
Year 5/6 Parent 
SRE Meeting, 
from 6pm 

28
th

 Jun 

Sports Day, 
parents 
welcome from 
1.30pm 

30
th

 Jun 

Summer Fete, 
from 3pm at 
Iver Village 
Infants School 

3
rd

 Jul Circus Skills Day 

11
th

 Jul 
Year 6 
Production, 
from 1.30pm 

12
th

 Jul 
Year 6 
Production, 
from 6.30pm 

13
th

 Jul Bag2School 

14
th

 Jul FISA Disco 

20
th

 Jul 
Year 6 Leavers 
Assembly, from 
2pm 

20
th

 July 
Last Day Of Term 

 

 @ivjs_bucks 

 Iver Village 
Junior School Year 6 Cricket Tournament! 

This week, our Year 6s were invited to a cricket tournament at Burnham cricket club, it 
was a fantastic opportunity to demonstrate their impressive cricket skills, as well as 

showcase their sportsmanship and enjoyment of team sports. Though they didn’t win, 
the teachers were thoroughly impressed by their excellent behaviour and participation 

throughout the day. The Year 6 children were credit to the school, as always.  
 

 

Letters out this week: 

Don’t forget we are 
collecting vouchers! 

Letters out this week: 
 
 

Postponing Sports Day 
 

Copies of school letters are 
available on our website 

www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk  

 

This Week’s Staffie Award! 
 

This week’s ‘Staffie’ 

was given to the 

teacher of the week, 

Mrs Groulef for her 

fantastic teaching and 

support of the 

children. She is a ray of 

sunshine! 

 

  

! 

 

Don’t forget; You can book your child into child for Early birds and  
Bluebells online!  

Go to https://goo.gl/forms/JuZsG7Q42u7JKg1D3  
or via our website. 

 
 

http://www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk/
https://goo.gl/forms/JuZsG7Q42u7JKg1D3


 

Wow Work! 

Each week we will showcase some fantastic work focusing on a particular class. This week, the spotlight is on… 

Primrose! 

 

Work by Harley, Year 4 


